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Report: GLCD Faculty Training  
 

View this presentation’s slides. 
 
Watch a recording of the event. 
 
 
On Wednesday, May 12, 2021, the Gender Lensed Curricula for Development (GLCD) team 
offered training on ways in which 14 modules that compose the curriculum may be adopted or 
adapted for use in on-going or new courses. They used Module 1 (Gender Lens in International 
Development) to share the options that instructors have for using the modules.  
 
Twenty-five faculty and professionals participated in this 1-hour event. The objectives were as 
follows: share how instructors can access materials, show how to use GLCD modules in courses, 
present best practices for teaching content, and present best practices to facilitate conversations 
with students about the roles of women in development abroad and in the United States.  
 
Drs. Piña and Murphrey provided an overview of the important context that this curriculum 
addresses––bringing about awareness of the challenges faced and impacts made by women, 
primarily in developing countries. It was emphasized that the principles shared in the curriculum 
can be applicable to women and other marginalized populations worldwide. 
 
Finally, participants were provided a tour of both the instructor-facilitated and online versions of 
Module 1. Participant feedback was valuable and will likely result in additional seminars that will 
allow faculty to experience each module as a student, increasing their familiarity with the content 
and instilling confidence in teaching these topics. 
 
 
Announcement: Dissemination Seminar III’s Expert Panel Discussion is scheduled for 
Wednesday, May 19 at 11:00 a.m. CST. Registration links for all future events are located at 
http://genderlensed.tamu.edu/.  
 

https://college.agrilife.org/genderlensed/wp-content/uploads/sites/128/2021/05/GLCD-Faculty-Training-2021_slides.pdf
https://vimeo.com/548928997
http://genderlensed.tamu.edu/
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